
 
 
 

Scholarships for Schools  
Each year generous and caring people make our scholarship funding pool possible. We offer 
scholarship assistance to schools that have a minimum of 25% of students eligible for the 
Federal Free and Reduced Lunch Program. All scholarship-supported visits take place from 
September through February only. The maximum amount of scholarship funds any one school 
can receive is $2,500 without special permissions.  
 
When you register on-line for a program and date, you will be able to check the box titled “Are 
you interested in applying for scholarship funds?”.   If we are able to provide assistance we will 
apply your scholarship amount to your invoice. 
 
IMPORTANT  

● Registration opens in late August. 
● Our scholarship funds are limited and do get used up quickly - sometimes in the first few 

days after registration opens!  
● Your program needs to take place before the end of February. 
● Scholarship funding is not guaranteed until you get your confirmation email for the 

program for which you have registered.  
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